
Rushmore Plaza Civic Center Expansion Project 

Rapid City Legal & Finance Committee- April 16th, 2014 
Consent Agenda Item 

Public Forums for the RPCC Expansion project have been scheduled and 
advertised for the following times / dates: 

� 6 – 7:30 pm on Thursday, March 27, 2014 at RPCC (already conducted)  
� 6 – 7:30 pm on Thursday, April 24, 2014 at RPCC  
� 6 – 7:30 pm on Thursday, May 22, 2014 at RPCC  
� 6 – 7:30 pm on Thursday, June 26, 2014 at RPCC  
� Time TBD on day TBD in late July 2014 at location TBD  

The North Rapid Civic Association (NRCA) has encouraged their members to 
participate in the RPCC Expansion Public Forums even though there is a short 
overlap in time with their own monthly meetings in April and May.  The NRCA 
meets the fourth Thursday of each month starting at 7 pm.  They do general 
business during the first half hour or so which would allow their members to 
participate in the RPCC Public Forum and then also participate in the NRCA 
meeting.  Several members were able to participate in the Public Forum on 
March 27th at RPCC and then also participate in the NRCA meeting in the same 
evening. 

The RPCC Design Team has scheduled a presentation to the NRCA “Town Hall” 
on June 26th from 8 – 9:00 pm; 

The late July RPCC Expansion – Public Forum will be scheduled to avoid conflict 
with the NRCA monthly meeting time. 

Please let me know if you should have any questions. 
Sincerely, 

Donovan Broberg, Architect 
ARC International, Inc. 


